
 
 

4 May 2018 

 

Dear parent/ guardian  

The School of Social Sciences, Education and Social Work at Queen’s University Belfast is running a 

Social Sciences Summer School in June for pupils thinking of studying social sciences at university. At 

this event, pupils will be able to learn more about important and interesting topics such as families, 

religion, crime and deviance, social inequality, ethnic diversity, politics, and Brexit. Pupils will have 

the opportunity to chat informally to staff and current students, and to find out more about study 

options. 

The summer school is funded by the Queen’s Q-Step Centre, which is part of a UK wide programme 

to increase the quantitative skills of social science students. 

Travel Bursaries 

Successful applicants will be awarded a bursary of £200, payable at the end of the summer school. 

Dates and Times 

26 June 2018 09:00 – 16:00 

27 June 2018 09:00 – 16:00 

28 June 2018 09:00 – 14:00 

Venue 

Queen’s University Belfast campus 

How to Apply 

Please email Ms Zoie Watterson at z.watterson@qub.ac.uk with the following information:  

 year of study 

 A Level subject choices 

 name of your school 

 200 words about why you want to join us at the summer school. 
 

Kind regards, 

GCS Careers Department  

 

http://www.qub.ac.uk/QStep
mailto:z.watterson@qub.ac.uk

